
From: justin b
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Keep Oceano Dunes SVRA Open!
Date: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 11:26:50 AM

To Whom it may concern:

I am passionate about keeping the Oceano Dunes SVRA open for riders and beach-goers to use! We
have many great memories from here and want to be able to create many more! It is wrong to close these
areas down due to false and/or incomplete data! We need to investigate the validity of silica coming from
the SVRA and the impact marine biological material coming from the ocean has on all the air monitoring
data. What percentage of dust is actually coming from the SVRA?

Until these vital questions are answered, areas of the Oceano Dunes SVRA should not be closed down!

Thank you for listening.

Justin Barsony
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